LOYOLA COLLEGE (AUTONOMOUS), CHENNAI – 600 034

U.G. DEGREE EXAMINATION – GENERAL ENGLISH

THIRD SEMESTER – APRIL 2014

EL 3070 - ENGLISH FOR INTEGRATED DEVELOPMENT

Date : 08/04/2014 Time : 09:00-12:00 Dept. No.

Max.: 100 Marks

I. Answer any SIX of the following.

- 1. What happened after the Khan turned into a fierce motley coloured tiger?
- 2. Do you like the Dragon Tyrant? Why?
- 3. What was the mission of the animals: Lynx, Fox, Wolf, Wolverine, Mouse, Pike and Dogfish? Where did they go?
- 4. How did the old man help Aniz the shepherd?
- 5. Why did the husband hide himself inside the firewood bundle in 'The Magic Moneybag'?
- 6. What lesson do you learn from the story 'The Ant and the Chrysalis'?
- 7. Are the Fox and the Stork true friends? Why?
- 8. Who is stronger: the Wind or the Sun? Why?

II. Read the following passage and answer the questions given below.

The Frogs were living as happy as could be in a marshy swamp that just suited them; they went splashing about caring for nobody and nobody troubling with them. But some of them thought that this was not right, that they should have a king and a proper constitution, so they determined to send up a petition to Jove to give them what they wanted. "Mighty Jove," they cried, "send unto us a king that will rule over us and keep us in order." Jove laughed at their croaking, and threw down into the swamp a huge Log, which came down splashing into the swamp. The Frogs were frightened out of their lives by the commotion made in their midst, and all rushed to the bank to look at the horrible monster; but after a time, seeing that it did not move, one or two of the boldest of them ventured out towards the Log, and even dared to touch it; still it did not move. Then the greatest hero of the Frogs jumped upon the Log and commenced dancing up and down upon it, thereupon all the Frogs came and did the same; and for some time the Frogs went about their business every day without taking the slightest notice of their new King Log lying in their midst. But this did not suit them, so they sent another petition to Jove, and said to him, "We want a real king; one that will really rule over us." Now this made Jove angry, so he sent among them a big Stork that soon set to work gobbling them all up. Then the Frogs repented when too late.



6x5=30

20

- 1. What was the request of the frogs for the second time?
- 2. What made Jove get angry?
- 3. Whom did the frogs cry when they needed a king?
- 4. Why did the frogs feel that they needed a king to rule over them?
- 5. Why did Jove laugh?
- 6. How did the frogs react when Jove gave them the log?
- 7. What was the request of the frogs for the first time?
- 8. Who is mentioned in the passage as the greatest hero?
- 9. What did Jove give when the frogs were in need of a king?
- 10. Write an imperative sentence used in the passage.

III. Answer any TWO of the following in about 150 words each.2x10=20

- 1. 'If you want to know why a manager is famous; look at the work of his subordinates'. Write a short essay on successful management with the help of the story 'Superior and Subordinate'.
- Elaborate the following statement into an essay.
 Though each was partly in the right, they all were in the wrong'
- 3. Has God blessed everyone with some talents? Why do you think He has given some people five talents and some people only one talent?
- 4. Sketch an essay on the extraordinary strength of Ku nan.

IV. Answer ALL the following in about 150 words each.

3x10=30

- 1. Draft a letter of condolence to the father and mother who lost their son in 'Mysore Lake'.
- Write a story in simple past tense beginning with the following line.
 'One day I met God in my dream'.
- 3. Prepare a conversation between a child and a kite.



